
From: Greg Locke  
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2015 10:05 AM 
To: Martin, Carrie 
Subject: Request for Deputant Status - This Thursday's Special Regional Council Meeting on 
Environmental Plan Reviews 
 
 
Good Morning Carrie, 
 
Thank you for your help with being added to the list of Deputants for this Thursday’s  "Special 
Meeting of Council 2015 Coordinated Provincial Review of the Growth Plan for the Greater 
Golden Horseshoe, the Greenbelt Plan and Oak Ridges Moraine Conservation Plan” 
 
I’m Chair of Concerned Citizens of King Township (cckt.ca). We are a 40+ year community-
based, volunteer driven environmental protection group.  We seek to protect and enhance King 
Township’s rural character.    
 
Naturally we are quite observant and concerned with the coordinated reviews of the ORMCP and 
GB Plan.   
 
In October of 2014 we authored a thorough analysis and recommendations for both plans (see 
attached).  By no means do I intent to summarize it (I can’t imagine I’d have more than 5 
minutes to speak).  But I would like to reinforce 2-3 of our key recommendations: (Commission 
model of management; caution with respect of Highway 400 employment land development in 
Greenbelt areas; emphasis on intensification within existing village boundaries). 
 
Thank you for your assistance and please contact me if you need any further information. (Also 
please feel free to distribute the electronic copy of our paper if it would be helpful). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg Locke 
 
Chair, Concerned Citizens of King Township 
 
  
 

http://cckt.ca/
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